
  

 

 

 

April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Curriculum Enhancements and Improvements 

We currently have planned many exciting developments to enhance our already excellent 

curriculum and environment for the children.   

We are so grateful for parents’ contributions to our school fund, which pays for our weekly fruit 

order together with birthday presents for the children.  If any money is left over, we use this for 

equipment in the nursery. 

As you know, costs are rising so we have decided to create an Amazon Wishlist for parents and the 

community to view, if anyone would like to make a donation to school they can select an item from 

the list and this will sent to school as a donation. 

If you would like to participate and purchase an item for school, please see the link below to the list: 

https://amzn.eu/hoHCglE 

Thank you so much for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

E A Richardson 

Mrs Jenny Martin and Mrs Liz Richardson 

Co-Headteachers 
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